




The staff at the hospital, and staff 
from both the Rhode Island Depart-
ment of Health Center for Vital Rec-
ords (CVR) and the Office of Child 
Support Services (OCSS) can give 
you general information, but they 
CANNOT give you legal advice.  The 
attorneys with the Office of Child 
Support Services do not represent ei-
ther party.   

For legal advice, you should consult a 
private attorney.  

The information in this booklet is 
based on laws in effect in the State 
of Rhode Island as of January 1, 2021.  
















